
First of all, I would like to congratulate all the 
recipients of the National Police Cadet Corps (NPCC) Clasp, 
Long Service and Service Meda ls. The  Award of these meda ls 

in important feature as it is a  tangible recognit ion of 
The  valuable service and contribution by our NPCC officers. 

I have no  doubt that the recipients will wear their meda ls 
with pride and I hope their Awards will encourage them to 
greater heights of dedication and service. 

From 1979 up  till today, some 360 Awards have been  

made, 12 for the Clasp, 258  for the Long Service Meda l and  
590 for the Service Meda l. This speaks well for the 
officers and belies the assumption that teachers are 
unwilling to serve as officers in the NPCC, This is further 
strengthened by the fact that last year, when the first 
release scheme was introduced, 50  per cent of the officers 
opted to remain serving in the NPCC. 

The  NPCC has a major contribution to make to the 
citizens of the nation. This responsibility is placed 
heavily on  the shoulders of teacher-officers who in training 
our cadets, not only have to impart knowledge and skills O f 
police work, but also to develop in our cadets a  commitment 
to society. Our officers have a  formidable task for it is 
almost impossible to define the lim it of their responsibi- 
lities. They have a  vantage position and should capitalise 
on this to influence our youths; to give them a  sense of 
direction and vocation. 



establishedments. The recent inclusion in the training 
programme of visits to courts for cadets to sit-in to 

making membership in the NPCC more interesting and 
meaningful. 

observe real-life court cases is yet another step towards 

The NPCC Anti-Drug Abuse Proficiency Badge introduced. 

should be able to pass on what they have learnt about the 

All these increased activities and projects mean 

On this note, wish the NPCC Council and Head- 


